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Napi’s Vision Statement:

Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best education for all our
children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure.

Napi’s Mission Statement:

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the highest achievement of all
students, both academically and behaviorally.

The first day of school was very exciting! Students, staff, and parents arrived with smiles on
their faces and a ‘Let’s get er done’ energy!




Open House
Shout-out to Napi’s Team for hosting a wonderful Open House on August 20th! Shout-out to

the students and parents for their participation! It was a fun event and well attended!

First Week of School

Students enjoyed the first week of school participating in team-building activities,
social-emotional activities, and learning safety processes and routines for inside and outside of
the classroom.




Instructional Coaches--Submitted by Mrs. Wagner and Mrs. Bragg

Wow! Welcome to a brand new and exciting school year!~

Both coaches are so happy to welcome new students, fresh faces, and of course our new staff to
Napi Elementary School! The coaches both kicked off the new year by participating in SBE
Week at the beginning of August, helping to prepare for the upcoming school year. We aligned
the curriculum to both the standards and the new MAST testing, helped gather and distribute
instructional materials, and welcomed new staff with a full schedule during New Teacher
Orientation. We provided support and assistance with establishing classroom environments and
provided overall support to all teachers getting ready to welcome new students. After a long
and fulfilling day on August 22, we continued to ensure all materials were available for all
students and staff. Both coaches also hit the ground running with the screening of all Tier 2 and
Tier 3 students for phonics intervention so that we can begin right off the bat the first week of
September. Mrs. Bragg also organized the Sth-grade intervention groups and the instructors so
that they could hit the ground running the first full week of school! We have been actively
working in classrooms modeling for our new staff and providing support as needed. We only
await the activation of our digital instructional platforms so that we can provide PD and get
going on utilizing these resources right away! We are now gearing up for our Fall Benchmark
testing in mid-September for all students! Here’s a great 2024-25 School Year!

Counseling Center--Submitted by Mr. Andreas

This year, I am the only counselor at Napi Elementary and we have approximately 283 students
enrolled in school to date. To provide Tier I counseling services to all students, my plan is to
teach 2 specials classes daily (Second Step - Social Emotional Learning Curriculum) and will
cover topics such as Empathy, Calming Downing, and Problem-Solving strategies throughout
the year. Additionally, Tier I services will include both a 4th-grade and 5th-grade daily lunch
bunch group for students who are looking for a small alternative environment to have lunch.
Tier II services such as Check and Connect, Dessa Small Group, Tamarack Grief Group, and
Food/Hygiene will also be provided.

Sports--Submitted by Mr. Tail
Football and X-Country are off and running. We had an excellent turnout for both sports: 53

football players and 49 Cross-Country players. It was amazing to see the gym filled with proud
parents. I have posted the schedule to our Facebook page and emailed a copy of it to the district.
We have our first meet on September 6th, 2024, in Cut Bank for Cross Country and on
September 14th for football.






